
Hello, it has been a season of change for the Markeaton PTFA. After three fun filled years, Sally 

and Sarah have  taken a step back from their roles and new recruits have been found to fill their 

big shoes. Eve has agreed to stay on as Treasurer and all-round Continuity Angel, Gemma has 

stepped into the role of Secretary and Lizzie is the new Chair.   

We’d like to take this opportunity to thank all of our supporters for their continued encourage-

ment and involvement, and open the ‘school’ gates to anyone else who fancies joining in.  Please 

feel like you can reach out to us, chat to us, offer suggestions and new ideas, skill share, or simply 

come along to an event and have fun! We have so many thing coming up... 

Friday 27th October 

After school, We will provide samosas 
and a range or tasty sweet treats to 
take away. If you're able to bake or 

donate anything else for us to sell on 
the stall that would be amazing! 

Halloween Bake Sale 

Monday 13th November - 9am

Meet and have a chat over a cuppa and 
some cake. There will be a small area for 

younger children to play. If you’re in a 
rush we’ll also have a ‘treats to go stall’ 
in the playground at drop off until 9am. 

Christmas Discos 

Christmas Fair 

Santa Dash/Festive Jumper Day 

Wreath Making 

Also… ‘Bag to School’ bags are coming home soon! 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram or email us at markeatonptfa@gmail.com 

https://www.facebook.com/MarkeatonPTFA
https://www.instagram.com/markeatonptfa/
mailto:markeatonptfa@gmail.com



